
Student Success and Support Program (SSSP) Advisory Committee 

June 10, 2015 

 

In Attendance: Aguilar, Burgos, Cruz, Fu, Ly, Madden, Mandy, Mieso, Oeh, Ranck, Shannakian, Shears, 

Tomaneng, Watson, Ulate, White-Daniels 

 

Online Orientation Update: 

Lorrie Ranck showed a demo of the online orientation module (interim plan) and shared the progress 

that has been made so far. An advisory group was formed and an informal RFP was requested with five 

proposals. Since the advisory group did not find a proposal that met their expectation, they created an 

interim solution with the help of Technology Trainer Heidi King.  The content was based on the 

counseling department 42 slide PowerPoint presentation that is on the website and aligned with the 

SSSP mandate.  The group is willing to make updates to the online orientation as needed before it is 

launched. The interim solution does not include audio and video. They still need to create a text only 

PDF.  There is discussion with ETS about getting it on the web site and possibly for an access point to be 

through the portal. Suggestions were made about getting more feedback and conducting a student pilot 

to learn how the students relate to the content. The next step is connecting the orientation to a Quiz, an 

option would be to connect it to Banner and work with ETS.  A follow up meeting will be scheduled to 

discuss feedback from other areas and figure out the process.   

Ranck will provide hardcopies of the orientation slides to members to provide input and give feedback.  

Counseling will discuss this at their division meeting to hammer out the details of how to use the 

orientation module in their sessions and ways to incorporate a quiz, and provide feedback. 

Updates (assessment, orientation, educational planning, follow up): 

From High School Assessments, 1,215 students assessed enrolling in summer and fall quarters.  From 

March 1 – June 1, 2015, 1,779 students assessed on campus.  659 students completed Orientations at 

local high schools. 

We are currently piloting cultural resiliency with assessments through the E3 program.  Multiple 

Measures Pilot, moving forward in Fall. 

The update from the Chancellor’s Office is that the budget has been approved.  Comments are to align 

the budget with the narrative. 

  


